Happy October Parents!

Fall is here and hopefully the weather will catch up to it soon. The children have been really
getting into the routine this past month and are adjusting well! September was all about how our
facial features are connected to our senses and getting to know each of them.

In October, we will be focusing on our Family and Home. Begin talking with your child about
family members from your household and distant relatives and describing them. Ask your child
to point at features of your home that can help distinguish its’ differences from other homes. We
will also be looking into learning about Joseph for our monthly Bible Lesson. The Monthly
Scope will be the color yellow, the shape Triangle, and the numbers 1 & 2.

Just a few reminders for this month: As the weather slowly begins to change, please remember to
dress your child accordingly. I will be sending home your child’s extra clothing so that they may
be swapped to match the fall weather. Continue to label your child’s belongings as it will be
easier to keep track of personal items. Day One Christian Academy does not do costumes or
Jack-O Lanterns on October 31. If you have any questions regarding this month’s events,
please communicate through HiMama.

Blessings,
Ms. MaryAnn




